
TLC ACTIVE KIDS PRESCHOOL 

February/March 

2018 

Monday/Wednesday Classes 

February/March in our class… 

We will be learning about: 

              Groundhog Day     Letter “B” 

 

   Valentines day  Letter “R” 

 

          Letter “K”         Music and Movement  

 

   Letter “M”    Science        Letter ”A”  

 

       St. Patrick’s Day             Veterinarian 

 

          Spruce Grove Library Visit 

Save The Date! 
 

Wednesday,  February 7– Winter Walk Day 

Come celebrate getting active in the winter by 

enjoying a explorative walk outside! Come 

dressed for the weather!  

**This is  a non-parented event but parents are 

welcome to join us** 
 

Wednesday,  February 14— SWIMMING! 

**This is a parented event, come ready to join 

us in the pool** 
 

Monday, February 19th– NO CLASS due to  

family day long weekend. 
 

Wednesday,  March, 21— SWIMMING! 

**This is a parented event, come ready to join 

us in the pool** 

 

March 26 to April 2—NO CLASSES due to spring 

Contact Information: 

Instructor–Angie Hintz 

ahintz@trileisure.com 

 

Facilitators—Paulette Twynam 

and Janette Pierce 

 

Program Coordinator—Samantha Kuzio 

skuzio@trileisure.com 

(780)948-3214 



 

Why we love to play at  

Preschool! 

Play is the business of childhood,  

allowing your child free rein to  

experiment with the world around 

him and the emotional world inside 

him. 
 

Playtime is one of the most valuable 

educational opportunities a child can 

be given. Facilitating thinking in young 

children and allowing them to initiate 

activities instead of adult-led,  

structured activities is essential to 

their growth and development.  
 

6 Benefits of Play: 

1. Cognitive 

2. Communication 

3. Creative 

4. Emotional 

5. Social  

6. Physical 
 

Visit www.thegeniusofplay.org  for more 

ideas and resources on play to keep  

PLAYING at home!  

Reminder: 

 Please try and keep snack items limited 

to two. With a small time to eat any 

more takes the little ones sometime to 

eat.  
 

 January Sledding has be  

rescheduled to Wednesday,  

January 17th!! 


